
 

Town of Colebrook 
Assessor’s Office 

January 2025 

 

Dear Colebrook property owner:  

 

This letter is to introduce Eric and Rob of eQuality Valuation Services LLC, the firm that has been 

hired to assist the Assessor and the Town of Colebrook in the completion of the 2025 Revaluation. 

 

Eric and Rob will be taking photographs of the Residential and Commercial buildings where required.  

Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 

 

Their vehicles will have eQuality Valuation Services magnets.  Should you have any questions, please 

call the Assessor’s Office at (860) 379-3359x206. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Dietsch 

Assessor 
 

Vehicle Year/Make/Model Vehicle Color eQuality Employee 

 

 

2017 Dodge Journey 

 

 

 

Black 

Eric 

 
 

 

 

2019 Hyundai Sonata 

 

 

 

Silver  

Rob 

 
 

 


